
Parks and Recreation Department Report for the Month of November 

 

November activities included a two-day youth basketball clinic hosted by SLP High 

School Basketball Coaches, a day trip to Old Log Theater, painting classes, mature 

driver classes, yoga, Zumba, Spruce Tip Pot Making Class, Dance classes, Medicare 

Talk, pickleball and the annual Turkey Shoot Family Night.  After one year away, the 

Turkey Shoot had over 28 families participating in the 30-minute skills event.  The 

Recreation Department collected donated food and delivered it to a local food shelf after 

the event. 

Staff are working on new website content input and design and the site will be ready for 

the December 15 launch date.  Staff also finished the winter catalog which will be 

mailed to homes the week of December 20.  Additional, staff also inputs all the data into 

the registration system. 

The Park and Recreation Commission has two open seats for 2022, if interested please 

contact the Recreation Office at City Hall. 

Warming house attendant applications are available on the website.  Water is being 

applied to rinks with scheduled opening on December 30. 

 

Upcoming winter break youth activities include Art Camp, Grand Slam day trip, Conquer 

Ninja Gym Day Trip and Wirth Park Tubing Day Trip. Few spots remain. 

 

During December, I have been working on getting quotes for replacement of the 

Terrace Park Shelter and Able Park Basketball Court.   

 

During the month of November, I attended the following meetings/trainings/events: 

 Park and Recreation Commission 

 City Council Workshop 

 City Council  

 Turkey Shoot Event 

  

This concludes the Parks and Recreation Report for the month of November. 

 

Respectfully submitted by 

 

Kay Okey 

Parks and Recreation Director 


